
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PENRITH 

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Council’s Penrith office 
(Civic Centre) has reopened to 
the public for limited services. 
All services remain online at 
penrith.city 

Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Ordinary Meeting 
22 February 2021 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

THE DA FOR CITY PARK (DA21/0047) IS ON PUBLIC EXHIBITION
FOR COMMUNITY FEEDBACK UNTIL 26 FEBRUARY 2021 
View the DA at penrith.city/DATracker or between 8.30am – 4.30pm 
at the Penrith Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith. 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● A vibrant green space in the heart of Penrith’s City Centre is one

step closer with the Development Application (DA) for the new
$12-million City Park on public exhibition for four weeks until 26
February 2021. The DA seeks to deliver a 7,000sqm park on the
corner of Henry and Station Streets, complete with themed
gardens, water features, shaded areas and open space which
invites people to socialise, exercise, relax and be entertained. 
The community is invited to view the development and provide
feedback by Friday, 26 February 2021. The DA proposal
(DA21/0047) can be viewed via Council’s DA Tracker on the
website penrith.city/DATracker or between 8.30am–4.30pm
at the Penrith Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith. Postal
submissions can be directed to Penrith City Council, PO Box 60,
Penrith NSW 2751. 
Find out more at penrith.city/citypark or yoursaypenrith.com.
au/penrith-city-park 

● Penrith is home to many dedicated, selfless and inspirational
people and Penrith City Council’s new Local Celebration Awards
are an opportunity for us to recognise and celebrate these
people in our community. We’re calling for nominations for our
Citizen of the Year Award. Do you know someone who has
contributed significantly to our city, demonstrated commitment,
and/or been involved in activities that have improved the lives
of people in our community? 

This is your chance to shine a light on them. Give them the
recognition they deserve by nominating them for the 2021 Local
Celebration Awards. Find out more about the award program
and how to nominate at penrith.city/local-celebration-awards 

● Do you have old, broken and unwanted electronic items you
want to dispose of? Pack them into the boot of your car or trailer
and bring your items down to our free e-waste drop-off day on
Saturday, 13 February at Jamison Park. Between 9am and 3pm,
our friendly staff will be unpacking boots and trailers and will
arrange for the day’s e-waste to be recycled and disposed of
safely and correctly. Residents are requested to remain in their
vehicles when arriving at the drop-off day to ensure a safe
distance is maintained at all times. 
For more information, visit penrith.city/events 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notifcation of Appeal to the Land and 
Environment Court 
Class 1 Appeal 
• DA17/1092 

Lot 1 & 2 in DP 1254545 and Lot 3 & 4 in DP 18701 Wallacia 
Golf Course Site (Nos. 13, 17, 18 & 37) Park Road, Wallacia 
Amended Plans Lodged with the NSW Land & Environment
Court – Alterations to proposed cemetery layout and reduction of 
burial plot numbers, alterations to proposed chapel, alterations and 

additions to clubhouse, an administration building and use of
workshop, alterations to proposed internal roads, landscaping,
vegetation removal and ancillary civil and stormwater works,
alterations to park road and amended access arrangements. 

Penrith City Council is involved in litigation in the Land and
Environment Court in relation to a Development Application in
respect of the subject property. The name of the applicant is
Catholic Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust. 
Supporting documentation related to the Land and Environment
Court Appeal referred to in this notice is available to view on
Council’s website, via the DA tracker at http://www.penrithcity. 
nsw.gov.au/DATracker by searching DA17/1092. 
The submission period is open from 5 February to 19 February
2021. 
Any person may, during the exhibition period, make a submission in
writing to Penrith City Council, in relation to the amended proposal. 
Where a submission is made by way of an objection, the grounds of 
objection are to be specified in the submission. The submission is 
to include Council’s reference number DA17/1092. 
Section 10.4 of the Environmental Planning & Assessment
Act 1979, and the Local Government Act 1993, requires the
disclosure of reportable political donations or gifts by a person or
persons who makes a relevant planning application to Council or
submission on a relevant planning application to Council. 
Further information is available on Council’s website at penrithcity. 
nsw.gov.au and the Department of Planning’s website at http://
www.planning.nsw.gov.au/planning_reforms/donations.asp 
Under the legislation Council is obliged to maintain a register of any
disclosures relation to political donations or gifts. To obtain
information from the register, please contact Council’s Public
Officer on 4732 7649. 
For any queries relating to the Appeal and amended proposal,
please contact Council on 4732 7991. 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
The following Development Application has been received by Council: 
• Steve Gunns DA21/0020 

157 Jamison Road, Penrith 
Demolition of existing structures and construction of 2-storey
boarding house containing 12 boarding rooms 

Contact: Lauren Van Etten on 4732 8222 

Closing Date: 22 February 2021 

Viewing of Development Applications 
The above development application/s may be viewed on Council’s DA
Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker Officers of Council’s 
Development Services Department will be able to assist with your enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 
By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be disclosed by
anyone lodging a planning application to Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit 
penrithcity.nsw.gov.au 

 facebook.com/penrith.city.council

 twitter.com/penrithcouncil

 instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil

 youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil
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